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  The Grand Abyss Hotel Marcos Prior,2019-06-12
Marcos Prior and Eisner-nominated artist David
Rubín (The Hero, Rumble, Battling Boy: The Rise of
Aurora West) weave a politically satirical look at
democracy today through the lense of hyper-
violence and explosive action. Imagine a world
overrun by big business and “fake news” via the
social media machine . . . In The Grand Abyss
Hotel neoliberalism has become a state religion,
while the citizens quietly and then not-so-quietly
rebel, giving way to violence on the streets and
sowing chaos. A masked vigilante takes on the role
of hero to battle politicians, the erosion of
democracy, and social media. After the fires burn
low and the dust settles, social order returns. Or
does it?
  Collaborative Media Jonas Lowgren,Bo
Reimer,2013-11-15 A thorough analysis of
contemporary digital media practices, showing how
people increasingly not only consume but also
produce and even design media. With many new forms
of digital media–including such popular social
media as Facebook, Twitter, and Flickr—the people
formerly known as the audience no longer only
consume but also produce and even design media.
Jonas Löwgren and Bo Reimer term this phenomenon
collaborative media, and in this book they
investigate the qualities and characteristics of
these forms of media in terms of what they enable
people to do. They do so through an
interdisciplinary research approach that combines
the social sciences and humanities traditions of
empirical and theoretical work with practice-
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based, design-oriented interventions. Löwgren and
Reimer offer analysis and a series of illuminating
case studies—examples of projects in collaborative
media that range from small multidisciplinary
research experiments to commercial projects used
by millions of people. Löwgren and Reimer discuss
the case studies at three levels of analysis:
society and the role of collaborative media in
societal change; institutions and the relationship
of collaborative media with established media
structures; and tribes, the nurturing of small
communities within a large technical
infrastructure. They conclude by advocating an
interventionist turn within social analysis and
media design.
  Designing, Developing, and Facilitating Smart
Cities Vangelis Angelakis,Elias Tragos,Henrich C.
Pöhls,Adam Kapovits,Alessandro Bassi,2016-12-04
This book discusses how smart cities strive to
deploy and interconnect infrastructures and
services to guarantee that authorities and
citizens have access to reliable and global
customized services. The book addresses the wide
range of topics present in the design, development
and running of smart cities, ranging from big data
management, Internet of Things, and sustainable
urban planning. The authors cover - from concept
to practice – both the technical aspects of smart
cities enabled primarily by the Internet of Things
and the socio-economic motivations and impacts of
smart city development. The reader will find smart
city deployment motivations, technological
enablers and solutions, as well as state of the
art cases of smart city implementations and
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services. · Provides a single compendium of the
technological, political, and social aspects of
smart cities; · Discusses how the successful
deployment of smart Cities requires a unified
infrastructure to support the diverse set of
applications that can be used towards urban
development; · Addresses design, development and
running of smart cities, including big data
management and Internet of Things applications.
  Advances on Broad-Band Wireless Computing,
Communication and Applications Leonard
Barolli,Peter Hellinckx,Tomoya Enokido,2019-10-18
This proceedings book presents the latest research
findings, innovative research results, methods and
development techniques related to the emerging
areas of broadband and wireless computing, from
both theoretical and practical perspectives.
Today’s information networks are going through a
rapid evolution. Different kinds of networks with
different characteristics are emerging, and are
being integrated into heterogeneous networks. As a
result, there are numerous interconnection
problems that can occur at different levels of the
hardware and software design of communicating
entities and communication networks. Such networks
need to manage an increasing usage demand, provide
support for a significant number of services,
guarantee their QoS, and optimize the network
resources. The success of all-IP networking and
wireless technology has changed the way of living
for people around the globe. Advances in
electronic integration and wireless communications
will pave the way to offering access to wireless
networks on the fly, which in turn will allow
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electronic devices to share information with each
other wherever and whenever necessary.
  Exchange-Traded Funds For Dummies Colin
Davidson,Russell Wild,2011-09-26 Diversify your
investments with today's fastest growing financial
product Exchange-traded funds (ETFs) offer access
to a range of investments in a single trade, are
usually less volatile than individual stocks,
cheaper than most managed funds and more tax-
effective. But how do you pick the one that's
right for you? This straightforward book helps you
weigh up your options, build an effective
portfolio and maximise your profits. Get to know
the major players in Australia and New Zealand —
find a broker, open an account and familiarise
yourself with suppliers and indices Understand
risk control and diversification — learn the
importance of a diversified, lowly correlated
portfolio, and how ETFs can help you achieve this
Invest smartly in commodities and precious metals
— tap into the returns offered by the Australian
mining boom Manage small-cap, large-cap, sector
and international investments — take advantage of
returns in local markets and invest directly in
US-listed ETFs Add bonds, REITs and other ETFs —
secure consistent yields and add property to your
investment portfolio Work non-ETFs into your
investment mix — improve returns through careful
selection of active managed funds Fund your
retirement years — determine how much you need for
retirement, and how ETFs can get you there Open
the book and find: Advice on choosing ETFs over
options, CFDs and warrants Sample portfolios Tips
on revamping your portfolio based on life changes
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How to avoid mistakes that even experienced
investors make Forecasts for the future of ETFs in
Australia and New Zealand A complete listing of
Australian and New Zealand ETFs Great online
resources to help you invest in ETFs Learn to:
Diversify your investment portfolio Lower your
investment costs and reduce your tax liabilities
Take advantage of Australia's mining boom by
investing in commodities Invest in international
markets
  Ultimate Guide to eBay for Business Christopher
Matthew Spencer,2021-10-19 eBay is empowering
small businesses everywhere by offering ecommerce
and marketing tools to reach customers around the
globe. With more than 170 million buyers in 190
markets globally, eBay makes it easy for you to
start, run, and grow a new or existing business
wherever you are.>/div>
  Tales from a Financial Hot Mess Frances
Cook,2019-10-01 Are you stymied by debt? Clueless
about where your paychecks go? Journalist,
podcaster and reformed money mess Frances Cook is
here for you. Tales from a Financial Hot Mess is
the story of Frances getting her money sh*t
sorted. With no idea where she was going wrong and
what to do about it, she took it upon herself to
learn from the best – and soon found out that the
fixes were right in front of her the whole time.
(She just needed to wise up a bit.) Frances
learned the hard way so you don’t have to. Dishing
up a brilliant, often hilarious personal
narrative, proven financial advice, handy how-tos
(and please-don’ts) and many expert insights (from
22 actual experts), this book will guide you along
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the rocky path to financial freedom – however that
might look for you. Tales from a Financial Hot
Mess is the real deal – not another bulleted,
tabled, graphed lecture from a financial advisor
who’s never had issues with money. Read it and
enjoy – who knows, you might learn a thing or two.
What have you got to lose?
  Millionaire Expat Andrew Hallam,2018-01-04 Build
your strongest-ever portfolio from anywhere in the
world Millionaire Expat is a handbook for smart
investing, saving for retirement, and building
wealth while overseas. As a follow-up to The
Global Expatriate's Guide to Investing, this book
provides savvy investment advice for everyone—no
matter where you're from—to help you achieve your
financial goals. Whether you're looking for
safety, strong growth, or a mix of both, index
funds are the answer. Low-risk and reliable, these
are the investments you won't hear about from most
advisors. Most advisors would rather earn whopping
commissions than follow sound financial
principles, but Warren Buffett and Nobel Prize
winners agree that index funds are the best way to
achieve market success—so who are you ready to
trust with your financial future? If you want a
better advisor, this book will show you how to
find one; if you'd rather go it alone, this book
gives you index fund strategies to help you invest
in the best products for you. Learn how to invest
for both safety and strong returns Discover just
how much retirement will actually cost, and how
much you should be saving every month Find out
where to find a trustworthy advisor—or go it alone
Take advantage of your offshore status to invest
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successfully and profitably Author Andrew Hallam
was a high school teacher who built a million-
dollar portfolio—on a teacher's salary. He knows
how everyday people can achieve success in the
market. In Millionaire Expat, he tailors his best
advice to the unique needs of those living
overseas to give you the targeted, real-world
guidance you need.
  The Future European Energy System Dominik
Möst,Steffi Schreiber,Andrea Herbst,Martin
Jakob,Angelo Martino,Witold-Roger
Poganietz,2021-02-23 This open access book
analyzes the transition toward a low-carbon energy
system in Europe under the aspects of flexibility
and technological progress. By covering the main
energy sectors – including the industry,
residential, tertiary and transport sector as well
as the heating and electricity sector – the
analysis assesses flexibility requirements in a
cross-sectoral energy system with high shares of
renewable energies. The contributing authors – all
European energy experts – apply models and tools
from various research fields, including techno-
economic learning, fundamental energy system
modeling, and environmental and social life cycle
as well as health impact assessment, to develop an
innovative and comprehensive energy models system
(EMS). Moreover, the contributions examine
renewable penetrations and their contributions to
climate change mitigation, and the impacts of
available technologies on the energy system. Given
its scope, the book appeals to researchers
studying energy systems and markets, professionals
and policymakers of the energy industry and
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readers interested in the transformation to a low-
carbon energy system in Europe.
  區塊鏈改變世界 嚴行方,2020-01-01 區塊鏈是2015 年以來最火爆的話題之一，有望成為
像蒸汽機、電力、資訊、互聯網那樣獲得廣泛應用的突破性技術，成為人工智慧、量子資訊、移動通信、物聯網那
樣的新一代資訊技術代表。 本書撇開區塊鏈複雜而深奧的技術原理，著重介紹它可能會給人類生活和未來帶來什
麼樣的深刻影響和變革。 全書分上中下三編，共16 章。上編2 章，主要介紹區塊鏈的基本知識及投資機會；
中編7 章，主要介紹區塊鏈在哪些領域已經影響到我們的生活，具體有供應鏈與雲存儲、物聯網與互聯網、公證
與防偽、公益與慈善、投票與預測、資產管理、共用經濟；下編7 章，主要介紹區塊鏈在哪些行業已經影響到我
們的生活，具體有金融與保險、藥品與醫療、能源與房產、交通與旅遊、政府與國防、農工商業、文化娛樂。 本
書深入淺出，圖文並茂，讀來饒有趣味。作為一本區塊鏈應用普及讀物，無論什麼樣的讀者，都會從中找到自己感
興趣的話題。
  GameAxis Unwired ,2006-05 GameAxis Unwired is a
magazine dedicated to bring you the latest news,
previews, reviews and events around the world and
close to you. Every month rain or shine, our team
of dedicated editors (and hardcore gamers!) put
themselves in the line of fire to bring you news,
previews and other things you will want to know.
  Security Analysis and Portfolio Management, 2nd
Edition Pandian Punithavathy, In the current
scenario, investing in the stock markets poses a
significant challenge even for seasoned
professionals. Not surprisingly, many students
find the subject Security Analysis and Portfolio
Management difficult. This book offers conceptual
clarity and in-depth coverage with a student-
friendly approach. Targeted at the postgraduate
students of management and commerce, it is an
attempt to demystify the difficult subject. The
book is divided into three parts. Part I explains
the Indian stock market; Part II exclusively deals
with the different aspects of security analysis;
Part III is devoted to portfolio analysis.
  Web, Artificial Intelligence and Network
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Applications Leonard Barolli,Flora Amato,Francesco
Moscato,Tomoya Enokido,Makoto Takizawa,2020-03-30
This proceedings book presents the latest research
findings, and theoretical and practical
perspectives on innovative methods and development
techniques related to the emerging areas of Web
computing, intelligent systems and Internet
computing. The Web has become an important source
of information, and techniques and methodologies
that extract quality information are of paramount
importance for many Web and Internet applications.
Data mining and knowledge discovery play a key
role in many of today's major Web applications,
such as e-commerce and computer security.
Moreover, Web services provide a new platform for
enabling service-oriented systems. The emergence
of large-scale distributed computing paradigms,
such as cloud computing and mobile computing
systems, has opened many opportunities for
collaboration services, which are at the core of
any information system. Artificial intelligence
(AI) is an area of computer science that builds
intelligent systems and algorithms that work and
react like humans. AI techniques and computational
intelligence are powerful tools for learning,
adaptation, reasoning and planning, and they have
the potential to become enabling technologies for
future intelligent networks. Research in the field
of intelligent systems, robotics, neuroscience,
artificial intelligence and cognitive sciences is
vital for the future development and innovation of
Web and Internet applications. Chapter An Event-
Driven Multi Agent System for Scalable Traffic
Optimization is available open access under a
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Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International
License via link.springer.com.
  Collins Computer Science Coursebook 2 Padmaja
Subhash,2020-11-30 Collins Computer Science is a
series of eight books for Classes 1 to 8. This
conforms to the vision of the National Curriculum
Framework (2005). Based on Windows 10 and MS
Office 2013, this course includes an update
section on Open Office and Windows 8. The series
also includes contextual posters and actual
National Cyber Olympiad papers with answer keys.
  Emerging Trends and Applications in Cognitive
Computing Mallick, Pradeep Kumar,Borah,
Samarjeet,2018-12-28 Though an individual can
process a limitless amount of information, the
human brain can only comprehend a small amount of
data at a time. Using technology can improve the
process and comprehension of information, but the
technology must learn to behave more like a human
brain to employ concepts like memory, learning,
visualization ability, and decision making.
Emerging Trends and Applications in Cognitive
Computing is a fundamental scholarly source that
provides empirical studies and theoretical
analysis to show how learning methods can solve
important application problems throughout various
industries and explain how machine learning
research is conducted. Including innovative
research on topics such as deep neural networks,
cyber-physical systems, and pattern recognition,
this collection of research will benefit
individuals such as IT professionals,
academicians, students, researchers, and managers.
  Chia, Quinoa, Kale, Oh My!: Recipes for 40+
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Delicious, Super-Nutritious, Superfoods Cassie
Johnston,2015-01-05 There's a superfood for
everyone! Here's how to find and cook with your
favorites. A superfood is one that goes above and
beyond the call of duty—not only are superfoods
delicious, but they also pack a powerful nutrient
punch. Skip the diet programs, pills, and
promises—eating a diet rich in superfoods is the
best way to stay healthy, maintain your weight,
and fight all kinds of diseases and ailments. Many
superfoods are familiar—blueberries, oats,
walnuts, and even dark chocolate—but what about
the more unusual superfoods, such as acai, farro,
and hemp seeds? In this wide-ranging cookbook,
author Cassie Johnston features 30 superfoods and
more than 100 recipes, including: Goji Berry
Walnut Scones Cheesy Baked Farro and Cauliflower
Orange-Balsamic-Glazed Beets Dark Chocolate and
Pistachio Yogurt Parfait Her style of comfort food
and beautiful photography will make a superfood
lover out of anyone.
  Girls That Invest Simran Kaur,2022-07-21 Your
step-by-step guide to financial independence—from
the creator of the #1 investing education podcast,
Girls That Invest. Ever wondered how on earth the
stock market works, but felt too intimidated to
ask those questions? This is the book for you! In
this guide to investing in stocks (aka shares),
Simran Kaur teaches the essential principles you
can apply to any market, anywhere in the world.
Because money provides freedom: The freedom to say
yes or no, the freedom to handle whatever life
throws at you, and the freedom to grow and
prosper. This book is your invitation to join the
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thriving community of women who are building a
better financial future. Understand the stock
market and different types of investments Grow
your money, beat inflation and secure your future
Decode the jargon around markets, diversification,
earnings and more Explore different investor
strategies and find the right one for you Put it
all together, step-by-step, and start your
investment portfolio Investing is for everyone.
Pick up Girls That Invest, become an investor-in-
training, and claim a space for yourself in the
world of finance—so you too can find financial
independence and create generational wealth.
  International Equity Exchange-Traded Funds
Tomasz Miziołek,Ewa Feder-Sempach,Adam
Zaremba,2020-09-23 This book presents the economic
foundation of international equity investments
providing a practical guide to invest in
international equity exchange-traded funds (ETFs).
It shows how to gain exposure to foreign stock
markets through both theoretical foundations of
international diversification and in-depth
characteristics of global, regional, country-
specific, and international sector/thematic ETFs.
Unlike other books in the field which broadly
discuss different aspects of the ETF market, this
book explores one specific market segment,
offering the first in-depth and state-of-the-art
analysis of international equity ETFs and
including, in particular, ETFs with global,
regional, single-country, and international
sector/thematic exposures. The number and variety
of such financial instruments are constantly
growing. Hence, it seems obvious that there is an
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urgent need for a book that will help investors
who are willing to diversify their portfolios
outside the domestic market—in both developed and
emerging/frontier markets. International Equity
Exchange-Traded Funds presents a comprehensive
review of investment possibilities offered by
international ETFs for stock market investors.
  Privacy and Identity Management. Time for a
Revolution? David Aspinall,Jan Camenisch,Marit
Hansen,Simone Fischer-Hübner,Charles
Raab,2016-07-20 This book contains a range of
keynote papers and submitted papers presented at
the 10th IFIP WG 9.2, 9.5, 9.6/11.7, 11.4,
11.6/SIG 9.2.2 International Summer School, held
in Edinburgh, UK, in August 2015. The 14 revised
full papers included in this volume were carefully
selected from a total of 43 submissions and were
subject to a two-step review process. In addition,
the volume contains 4 invited keynote papers. The
papers cover a wide range of topics: cloud
computing, privacy-enhancing technologies,
accountability, measuring privacy and
understanding risks, the future of privacy and
data protection regulation, the US privacy
perspective, privacy and security, the PRISMS
Decision System, engineering privacy,
cryptography, surveillance, identity management,
the European General Data Protection Regulation
framework, communicating privacy issues to the
general population, smart technologies, technology
users' privacy preferences, sensitive
applications, collaboration between humans and
machines, and privacy and ethics.
  Investment Year Book ,2006
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Whispering the Techniques of Language: An
Emotional Journey through SmartShare

In a digitally-driven earth where displays reign
supreme and immediate connection drowns out the
subtleties of language, the profound techniques
and emotional nuances concealed within phrases
usually move unheard. However, located within the
pages of SmartShare a interesting fictional prize
sporting with organic feelings, lies an
extraordinary quest waiting to be undertaken.
Written by a talented wordsmith, this enchanting
opus invites viewers on an introspective journey,
softly unraveling the veiled truths and profound
affect resonating within ab muscles cloth of every
word. Within the psychological depths of this
touching review, we will embark upon a heartfelt
exploration of the book is key themes, dissect
their interesting writing design, and fail to the
powerful resonance it evokes heavy within the
recesses of readers hearts.
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